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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to rebuild 
Tumbulgum Public School after it was extensively damaged by floods in 2022. The project will 
provide new, more flood resilient school facilities for Tumbulgum Public School students and staff. 

Temporary demountable building relocation 

As part of preparations for the new school facilities the temporary school buildings installed after 
the floods will be relocated on the Tumbulgum Public School site. This includes administration, 2 
classrooms, library and toilets. The site map is below. 

Relocation of the temporary buildings will allow students to continue learning on their own school 
site while construction of the new school facilities is underway. All demountable buildings will be 
removed from the school site once rebuilding of Tumbulgum Public school is complete. 

Preparations for the relocation of the temporary buildings have commenced, and will include:  

• Installation of temporary fencing. This fencing will be removed before students start learning 
from the new temporary school location. 

• Installation of piers and footings in preparation of the temporary buildings. 
• Preliminary work for services connection. 

The temporary buildings will be relocated on site during the summer school holidays and will be 
ready for students and staff on Day 1 Term 1 2025.  

Construction of the new school will not begin until all planning approvals are in place. We will 
advise the community as soon as this occurs. 

We will continue to keep the school community updated throughout the rebuilding of Tumbulgum 
Public School.  

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW 
during business hours on 1300 482 651. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000).  
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Site map showing new location of temporary school buildings 
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